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Administrative Regulation 
 
STUDENTS 
 
Monitoring of Non-Public/Non-Sectarian Schools 
 
1. School principals in the Berryessa Union School District are to report to the Director of Pupil 

Services, any pupil not attending school regularly who may be attending a non-public/non-
sectarian school in another district or within the Berryessa Union School District. 

 
2. The Director of Pupil Services (Attendance Supervisor) will determine whether a current 

affidavit has been filed for a non-public/non-sectarian school with the County Schools Office, 
which has been approved by the State Superintendent. (The County Schools Office mails copies 
of all affidavits to each district.) 

 
3. Upon receipt of an affidavit that a non-public/non-sectarian school is located within the school 

district, the Director of Pupil Services will communicate, in writing, with the administration of 
the non-public/non-sectarian school and state that Berryessa Union School District has an 
affidavit on file and offer any assistance that is appropriate. 
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